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EMERGENCY LANE CLOSURE:  
BUSSE ROAD BETWEEN WILLOW AND GOLF ROADS IN EFFECT UNTIL THURSDAY, JAN. 11 

 
DATE:  January 8, 2018 
CONTACT:    Sean Dorsey, Director of Public Works 
PHONE:  847/870-5640  EMAIL: sdorsey@mountprospect.org 
 
The Mount Prospect Public Works Department is issuing a traffic alert for motorists who travel 

Busse Road between Willow and Golf Roads.  Due to a water main break, the two (2) northbound 

lanes of Busse Road are closed at Willow Lane.  Northbound traffic has been diverted into a 

southbound lane. Busse road is open in both directions with one lane of travel northbound and 

one lane of travel southbound.  Traffic flow in the area is constricted and slow moving during 

rush hour periods. 

 

Public Works crews will be onsite the evening of January 8 to complete repairs to the water main.  

Public Works crews will return Tuesday to complete concrete repairs to the roadway.  Concrete 

will need to cure for at least 24 hours before surface is safe for vehicular traffic. 

 

Motorists are strongly encouraged to find alternate routes as the lane restrictions will be in place 

until Thursday, January 11 at 7am. 
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